
From:  Jairo Avila <jairo.avila@tataviam-nsn.us>

Sent time:  09/05/2018 10:57:00 AM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  FTBMI AB52 Consultation for Vine St project
 

Tribal Historic & Cultural Preservation Department

Project:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR

Address:  1750 N. Vine St, Los Angeles, CA, 90028, USA 

Hello Elva,

On behalf of the Tribal Historic and Cultural Preservation Department of the Fernandeño Tataviam Band of Mission Indians
(FTBMI), thank you for the notification letter and opportunity to consult on the proposed project.

This project is situated outside the FTBMI's ancestral Tribal boundaries.  The FTBMI would like to defer consultation for this
project to members of the Gabrieleno Indian Tribe.

Best,

-- 
Jairo F. Avila, M.A., RPA.
Tribal Historic and Cultural Preservation Officer

Fernandeño Tataviam Band of Mission Indians
1019 Second Street, Suite 1
San Fernando, California 91340 
Office: (818) 837-0794
Website: http://www.tataviam-nsn.us 

tel:(818)%20837-0794
http://www.tataviam-nsn.us/

